Board of Supervisors County of Prince George, Virginia

Resolution

At a regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Prince George held in the Boardroom, Third Floor, County Administration Building, 6602 Courts Drive, Prince George, Virginia, this 9th day of February, 2021:

Present:	Vote:		
Floyd M. Brown, Jr., Chairman			
Marlene J. Waymack, Vice-Chair			
Alan R. Carmichael			
Donald R. Hunter			
T. J. Webb			
C-2			
On motion of, secon unanimously, the following Resolution was	adopted:	which	carried

RESOLUTION: COMMENDATION; JEAN N. HARGRAVE; SERVICE TO PRINCE GEORGE COUNTY

WHEREAS, on July 9, 1984, Jean N. Hargrave began her employment with the County of Prince George as a Secretary in the Planning Office; and

WHEREAS, on September 1, 1995, Ms. Hargrave transferred to the Finance Department as an Accounting Clerk and continued in this capacity until she retired on February 1, 2021; and

WHEREAS, throughout her career for Prince George County, spanning more than 36 years, Jean N. Hargrave has served the citizens of the County to the utmost of her ability, demonstrating commitment, integrity, and devotion in a manner bespeaking the dedication of a true public servant. Ms. Hargrave's institutional knowledge is irreplaceable and will be sorely missed by the Finance Office, the County and its citizens;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Supervisors and the County of Prince George this 9th Day of February, 2021, does hereby commend Jean N. Hargrave for a total of 36 years and 6 months of dedicated service to the County; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED That the Board wishes to express their sincere gratitude for her commitment to the County and its citizens and extends to Jean N. Hargrave much happiness as she enters the next phase of her life.

Α	Copy	Teste:

Percy C. Ashcraft
County Administrator